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The Village of Malta Council convened in REGULAR session at 7:00 p.m. in the Malta Village Council
Chambers. Mayor, Terry McGrath called the meeting to order with the following members and visitors
present:

Council Member Leslie Robbins Present
Council Member Joseph Williams Present
Council Member Don Larrick Present
Council Member Jamie White Present
Council Member Homer Weekley Present
Council Member Scott Moore Present

Empleyees: Bill Smith (VA) and Kelly Wells (FO)
Visitor(s): Janis Keller

Invocation: The Invocation was given by Jamie White.
The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Mayor, Terry McGrath.

The minutes from the previous regular meeting were approved on a motion made by Leslie Robbins,
.seconded by Homer Weekley. Roll call vote, all yeas.

The bills were approved to be paid out of respective funds on a motion made by Don Larrick, seconded
by Scott Moore. Roll call vote, all yeas.

The Mayor's Report was read by Mayor, Terry McGrath and approved on a motion made by Joe
Williams, seconded by Jamie White. Roll call vote, all yeas.

Bill Smith, Village Administrator gave the following report:

* Received quote for boom truck to set boat docks - $900 (Will need one weeks notice to begin)
* Contacted AEP about several street lights being out. Turnaround, 2-4 week.

* New flags ordered.

* Street crew completing several jobs around the Village.

Council Member, Homer Weekley:

* Several citizens have voiced concern about police protection in the Village. A Committee
was selected to further look into policing are Joe Williams, Homer Weekley and Scott Moore.

* Willing to help with putting docks in, would like to see them in by Memorial Day weekend.

Council Member, Leslic Robbins:

* Handed out Hooked on Fishing Not Drugs Flyer to Council.
* Trying really hard to get the kids back in school.

* Thank you for calling in street lights that are out.

Council Member, Jamie White:
* Pot holes on front street and other streets.

Council Member, Scott Moore:
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Council Member, Don Larrick:
* The letter that was sent to a business about stacked cardboard outside, worked, it has been cleaned up.
* People have been seen going in and out of the big white brick house on Main Street. Per
Mayor, Shannon Wells is looking in to having the lead paint removed before it can be torn down.
* Smoke Shack will not be opening for business. The property is up for sale.
* Fiscal Officer request for Holidays and Vacation is still a work in process.

Mayor, Terry McGrath:
* Passed around to Council the Well field compliance sheet.

* Project — have presented back to the individuals that review the requested grants. Should here
something back by March or April.

With no further business to bring before Council the meeting was adjourned on a motion made by Jamie
White, seconded by Don Larrick. Roll call vote all yeas.
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Terry McG‘Fath, Mayor Keil‘-y Wellé, Fiscal Officer
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